
Good evening Jaguar Nation, this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at 

TMFMS.  Congratulations Jaguars! Our school has been designated as a School of Excellence 

for the 2018-19 School Year.  Because we have maintained an A and ranked in the 

80th percentile or higher for our school type for the last three years.  This is a wonderful 

honor. 

 

If you have any concerns that you would like to share please come out this Wednesday at 

8:30 a.m. in the Media Center for Pastries with the Principal.  

 

If your child currently has a D/F in any course please contact your child’s school counselor 

for a parent conference.  (6th grade – Ms. Nemeth; 8th grade – Dr. McKee; 7th grade A-K – 

Ms. Nemeth; 7th grade L-Z Dr. McKee) 

 

If you still need to meet September’s monthly meeting credit the last opportunity will be 

this Thursday, September 26th 6:00 p.m. in the Cafetorium.  This is our PTSA meeting and will 

have a guest speaker on anxiety.  

 

Please visit our school website for tutoring, clubs, and enrichment activities. 

 

This concludes our announcements for the week please enjoy your week.  
 


